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RE: Support for HB 2792 

 

To the House Committee On Labor and Workplace Standards, 

 

In age of increasing healthcare costs it is incredibly wasteful to spend millions on 

replacement worker during a strike. Organizations with non-profit status should be 

required to be transparent and have to report how much they are spending on on 

replacement workers. 

 

Thank you for accepting my testimony and I look forward to your support. 

Rachel Crowder, APRN 


